
 

 

Dates to Remember 

Toddlers Stay and Play 

The sunshine playroom will be hosting a 
stay and play session on the 21st May 
2019. They will be sending out invites to 
you all very soon! 

 

Nursery Closure 

The nursery will be closed on Monday 
27th May. 

 

Father’s Day Afternoon Tea 

The rainbow and sunshine playroom will 
be hosting Father’s Day afternoon tea 
on the 12th and 13th June 2019 3pm – 
4pm. We hope to see you all there for 
this event – invitations to follow soon.  

 

Graduation  

The children’s graduation will be on the 

20th June 2019. On this day the nursery 

will close at 4.30pm.  
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  Our Recent Outing  

The rainbow playroom had a wonderful 

time on their recent outing to High Gate 

care home. We walked all the way from 

nursery and all the way back – the 

children done fantastic with this! 

The residents were so overwhelmed by 

the generosity of our nursery families 

and loved receiving their Easter eggs 

from the children.  

The children spoke with some of the 

residents and sung beautifully to them 

with some spring favourites. The 

children gave feedback on their outing 

and would like to go back or invite 

everyone to our nursery to play.  

Many thanks again for the generous 

donations and for our parent volunteers 

– we could not have done it without you 

all!  

 

“Children see 

magic because they 

look for it” 

  

Recent Care Inspection 

We had our inspection from Care 

Inspectorate Scotland, and we are 

delighted to announce we received 

Grade 5’s in the following themes; 

 Quality of Care and Support 

 Quality of Staffing  

The children adored having visitors in 

the nursery and were not shy in showing 

off their hard work and inviting our 

visitors to play. 

The final report will be published very 

soon. Once this is complete we will 

forward it on to everyone via email and 

the nursery website.  

Staffing Information 

I would just like to share with you all the 

continuous professional development of 

our staff team.  

Kirstin Dickie from the baby playroom 

and Karen Milligan from the toddler 

playroom are now working towards their 

SVQ 4 award in Social Services 

(Children and Young People).  

We are so very proud of our staff team’s 

enthusiasm to develop their practice 

through continuous learning.  

We hope you will all join us in wishing 

them every success with their studies.  
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  Picking up Children 

Over the last few weeks we have still 

had children being picked up from 

nursery up to 15 minutes late at lunch 

time and after 6pm in the evening. I 

would just like to remind all parents that 

the session times are as follows; 

AM session: 7.30am – 12.30pm 

PM session: 1pm – 6pm 

Full day: 7.30am – 6pm  

The staff have commitments out with 

their working day, and the nurseries 

insurance does not cover after 6pm. We 

would appreciate if all parents could 

pick their child up in enough time to 

receive their handover from staff and to 

leave the nursery at their session times. 

Thank you for your understanding on 

this matter. 

 

 
  

Environmental Health  

We had another visitor to our nursery to 

inspect our food hygiene and standards 

within the nursery.  

After going through all of processes and 

visiting our kitchen area we were 

awarded a pass!  

We are absolutely delighted to share 

this with you – our new certificate will 

arrive very soon. We will display this on 

the door of the kitchen for all to see.  

Little Stars 

Louis Cresswell 

Lia Monteith  

Sunshine Playroom 

Mirren Burns  

Olivia Dysart 

Karson Miller 

Rainbow Playroom 

Ben Graham  

Chloe Jefferson 

Jessica Tienery 

Emily-Rose Watt 
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Last Day: School Leavers 

We will be very sad to be saying 

goodbye to 14 children who will soon 

take on a new adventure in Primary 1.  

They are more than ready for this next 

chapter and we hope you will all be 

back to visit! 

If I can just remind everyone there is a 

4-week notice period for leaving 

nursery. Once you know your child’s last 

day, if you can please let the office 

know asap. Many thanks for your 

understanding with this.  
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 Data Request Forms 

Can I please remind everyone to 

complete and return the data requests 

forms that were sent via email.  

It is very important we have up to date 

details for your children i.e. contact 

numbers, emergency contacts, allergy 

information and so on.  

If anyone requires another form to be 

sent please do no hesitate to let me 

know.  

The completed forms can be handed 

into the nursery or sent via email.  

Many thanks for your understanding with 

this.  

 

   

 Holiday Information 
 

We are fast approaching the summer months 

and some families have let us know when they 

will be going on holiday.  

 

May we please ask if everyone could possibly do 

the same? This means that staff would not need 

to phone and disturb any holidays that you have 

organised – thank you.  

 

 

 

   


